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Temporary water shut off Route 132 

 
(Kahnawake – 27, Seskéha/August 2020) 
 

The Capital Unit of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawake would 
like to inform the Community of work being performed on 
Route 132 to install a new fire hydrant (see map below).  
 
The work is scheduled for tomorrow, Friday, August 28, 
starting at 9am. It is expected to take approximately 6 hours to 
complete. During this time, the water will be turned off between 
Regis Road and Mohawk Trail near Survival School.  
 
Only Businesses and Residences located on Route 132 will be 
affected. 
 

 
 
Your patience throughout the closure is greatly appreciated. 
Please contact the Technical Services Office at 450-635-1016 
if further information is required. 
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